
 

 
 
6 December 2024 
 
Far North Solar Farm Limited 
c/ Williamson Water and Land Advisory Limited 
L Alkamil 
PO Box 314 
Kumeu 8041 
 
 
Dear Laila,  
 
Resource consent application – Application suspended by applicant 
 

Consent Number: RC240028 
Applicant: Far North Solar Farm Limited 
Site Address:  380 Waipara Flat Road, Waipara 
Proposed activity:  To establish and operate a solar farm 

 
Your request to suspend the processing of your application for a period of 20 working days under section 
91D of the Resource Management Act 1991 was received by the Council on 5 December 2024. 
 
This request means processing of the application will remain suspended until Friday 24 January 2025. 
 
Any time prior to this date you can request in writing for the suspension to end. If a request has not 
been received prior to Friday 24 January 2025, section 91F requires us to either return the application 
to you or continue to process the application. 
 
Returning the application means a decision will not be made to either grant or refuse consent. In this 
case if you still wished to advance your proposal you would need to lodge a new application with us, 
which would be considered as a new application. 

 
We will be in contact with you before that time to discuss your intentions. In the meantime, if you have 
any questions please contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

Nicola Kirby 
Team Leader Planning 
 
DDI 027 4699095  
Email nicola.kirby@hurunui.govt.nz  
 

 


